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Dear Parents and Dancers, 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!! This season is going by so fast!! We are busy working 
on choreography for our recital pieces, costumes are arriving daily, and 
many wonderful opportunities are arising!!  This is our 28th season and we 
are so excited to be able to have our annual recital at the beautiful 
Niswonger Performing Arts Center.  
 
I am so proud of all our dancers and staff.  Thank you for choosing KHDW! 
We pride ourselves in providing you top quality instruction and are proud 
to offer you the best in dance education.  We are happy you are a part of our 
DANCE FAMILY!!   
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you for the Christmas gifts and cards.  They are greatly appreciated 
and certainly not expected! Thank you!! 
 
PAJAMA WEEK 
Join the Fun…. Wear your pajamas to dance the week of JANUARY 15TH!!  
No slippers, appropriate dance shoes please. 
 
COSTUMES 
All costumes have been ordered and most have already arrived!!  Your 
costume balances have been posted on your portal.  Please pay this as soon 
as possible as all costumes have been paid for upfront by the studio.  
COSTUMES CANNOT GO HOME UNTIL YOUR ACCOUNT IS PAID IN FULL. 
If you have outstanding tuition or other fees, those must be paid first. 
Costume balances are due by February 1st.  Any costume balance after the 1st 
will get charged a $10 late fee per week. 
 

 
REMINDER: WE HAVE CLASS ON  

MONDAY, JANUARY 15th! 
 
 
INCLEMENT WEATHER 
In case of inclement weather please check your email, Facebook, 
Instagram, and Band pages after 2:00 of the day in question.  Dance is not 
always cancelled when school is cancelled, many times the roads are 
cleared by afternoon.     
 
 



LATE TUITION AND BALANCES 
We are really starting to crack down on outstanding balances and tuition.  If 
it is not taken care of, you will receive a late notice.  Your dancer will be 
asked to sit out during class until it is taken care of, or a payment plan is put 
in place.   
 
Please let us know if you have any questions! 
 
Happy New Year, 
Kim 
 

For additional updates, make sure to follow us on Facebook & Instagram! 

DATE REMINDERS:  
 
JAN. 15-18   PAJAMA WEEK 
FEB. 12-15   SHARE THE LOVE WEEK 
MARCH 11-14  SPRING BREAK 
APRIL 8-11               PICTURE WEEK 
APRIL 15-18   BRING A FRIEND WEEK 
MAY 6-9   THROWBACK WEEK 
MAY 17   RECITAL DRESS REHEARSAL AT THE PAC 
MAY 18   RECITAL DAY! 
 


